Higher Education Sexual Misconduct and Awareness

Campus Climate Survey





Open Feb.19 to March 20

For all Pitt students, undergrad and grad, on all campuses.

Watch your Pitt email for the link and your opportunity to make your voice heard on this important subject.

- Easy to complete; takes just 20 minutes
- Confidential and voluntary
- Your responses will be kept private and help to improve the ways that we respond to and prevent sexual assault and sexual misconduct.

For more information, visit pitt.ly/OEDISurvey



